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Greetings and Congratulations, 

The Spelman College Health Careers Program is excited to partner with the Emory University 
Humphrey Global Health Fellows Program.  The Fellows in the program are Fulbright recipients 
representing 11 countries.  They will serve as mentors throughout the 2024-25 academic year. 
Please review the following link to learn about last year’s cohort 
(https://sph.emory.edu/departments/gh/fellows/humphrey-fellows/index.html#AboutUs).  Your 
desire to work with a partner denotes your commitment and passion towards a career in global 
health and medicine.  As a junior level student, you are expected to be present at designated 
events and communicate with your mentor two times a month. The following students are in 
your cohort for the program's duration. 

• Parker Chambers 

• Janae Shaw  

• Madison Conyers 

• Ashe’ Kelsey 

• Aaniyah Jarrette 

• Brooke Carter 

• Kayla Elaine Brown 

• Jadyn Sheats 

• Ayishat Yussuf 

• Chelsea Tamara Benton 

• Zoe Lacey 

The first week of September, you will receive a schedule of events.  After reviewing that 
schedule, please tell our office if you want to continue with the program.  Students should not 
miss more than 2 events over the academic year. 

Again, I would like to express my excitement about your participation in the program.  If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me at rbass@spelman.edu. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Rosalind Gregory-Bass 
Director, Health Careers Program 
Coordinator, Health Career Opportunities Pipeline Preparation Program 
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